
 

 
 
 

August 19, 2019 
 

Hello Club Members; 
 

Our One Day Woods Walk was on August 3rd, the weather was nice we had 15 
shooters, the course was setup by Bob Hurlburt, he wanted it to be the reverse of 
what we normally do and I think it went very well.  Bob couldn’t make it to the range 
due to the passing of his wife just the day before that shoot.  Gary Bevard came close 
to having a perfect score, I think a mosquito bit him just as he let one shot go!! We 
need to handicap him somehow, maybe he will not be allowed to use any bug spray!! 
Ron Sigler made it into The Hall of Shame.  

 
Our next shoot is on Sunday August 25th, the host will be Rick Horton who has 

picked out some different targets for us. This will be a grocery shoot, prizes for the 
first 6 places for each target. 

 
Sorry for the short notice again!! These shoots keep sneaking up on meਐ਑਒ਓ! 
 
Please consider getting some more Raffle Tickets, the rifle alone is worth 

taking a few chances on winning. 
 
We have a new batch of the vinyl window decals available, $11 ea.  
 
 Hope to see you all at the range! 

 
Mark Hazel 
 

 
 
 

 
COLUMBUS MUZZLELOADING next shoot is on Aug 24 & 25 

DEATHWINDS MUZZLELOADER next shoot is on Sept. 14 & 15 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


